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Hunter, Donielle 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Friday, November 05, 2010 3:50 PM 
Docketing 
Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 11/5/2010 

Re: Dermis Feraengel 
22694 Creek Bend Ct 

Strongsville, OH 44149 

Docketing Case No.: 10-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: 

NAME: Mr. Dennis Femengel 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

22694 Creek Bend Ct. 
Strongsville, Ohio 44149 
USA 

ro 
'd n 
o 

<li3 

3C 
CD 
-KZ 
1 

€0 

3 > 
::r 
o 

1 \ 

rn 
• * ^ 

m 
c:; 
C l 

o 

T~Z 

ir> 

C J 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

Home: 440-238-5074 ferfinician 

mailto:ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us


Altemative: (no alternative phone provided?) 
Fax: (no fox number provided?) 

E-MAIL: femengel^sbcglobal.net 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

Company: Illuminating Co. 
Name on account: Dennis Femengel 
Service address: 22694 Creek Bend Ct. 
(no service phone number provided?) 
Account Number: 11 00 27 2060 4 1 

COMPLAINT DESCRIPTION: 

We want to have the "all electric" discoimt re-instated permantly. This was 
understood to be that way as an incentive to use electric rather than other 
forms of energy. Many of us have updated the equipment more than once to keep it 
efficient. At one time the gas company (Columbia) was putting a line close to 
our home, and I called CEI to see if they would do if we got service, and I was 
told that if I were to put a gas hot water heater ui, I would loose the 
discount. I did not for two reasons (1) Columbia did not extend the gas line (2) 
I wanted to maintain the electric discount. I witnessed countless stories about 
how we were incented to remain all electric. Lets face it, they are playing 
games with selling power plants to another division of FE and then tellii^ us 
the cost went up! If any cost goes up its the loss of electricity when its 
dumped in to the grid. It does not travel for free over the lines. This whole 
thing is disgustingly fueled by greed. These people do not deserve a bonus for 
managing a monopoly. 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 


